
WEEK BEGINNING 20th May:  

Monday 20th May:  
Clubs 
Crazy hair day - £1 donation to go towards a pond 
3.30-4.30: Draw with Sean 
 
Tuesday 21st May: 
Swimming - Class 3  
Class 2 Forest School  
Class 4 Forest School  
Clubs    
3.30-4.30: Jam Coding 
 
 
Wednesday 22nd May: 
1.30: Classes 1 & 2 Sports Day 
Clubs 
3.30-4.30: KS2 Invasion Games WLSP 
 
 
Thursday  23rd May: 
1.30: Classes 3 & 4 Sports Day 
 
 

 

Friday 24th May: 

INSET DAY 

 

Happy half term!  

 

WEEK BEGINNING 3rd June:  

Monday 3rd June:  
Clubs 
3.30-4.30: Football with DJ Danny 
3.30-4.30: Draw with Sean 
 
Tuesday 4th June: 
Swimming - Class 3  
Clubs    
3.30-4.30: Jam Coding 
 
 
Wednesday 5th June: 
Clubs 
3.30-4.30: EYFS/KS1 Invasion Games WLSP 
 
 
Thursday  6th June: 
80th anniversary of D-Day 
Clubs  
3.30-4.30: KS2 Athletics WLSP 
3.30-4.30: Mini Wigan Runners Club 
 
 

 

Friday 7th June: 

World Ocean Day 

8.30: Reading Café - please book via Parentpay  

2.00: Hatty  

 

Sunday 9th June: 

Come and Pray at St Joseph’s church - All welcome  

 

ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Friday 17th May 2024 

Well, that’s a wrap with SATs week! The children all did a fantastic job, we are very proud. We are  
really looking forward to next week with more adventures in our Forest School, Crazy Hair Day and 
Sports days! Everyone keep your fingers crossed for nice weather! We hope everyone has a lovely 

weekend and we will see you next week for our final week of this half term!   

Mini Mission of the Week 

To care for others  

 

 



Sports Day Reminder  
EYFS & KS1 Sports Day is at 1.30pm on 22nd May. 

KS2 Sports day is at 1.30pm on 23rd May. 
Friends of St Joseph’s will be serving refreshments.  

We hope to see you all there!  
 
 

Crazy hair Day  
On Monday 20th May we will be having a ‘Crazy Hair 

Day’  at school. It is £1 to enter and there will be a 
prize for the craziest hair styles.   

 
 

Y6 SATs Week 
A huge well done to our Year 6 children for completing 
their SATs week. We are so unbelievably proud, they 
have taken this week in their stride, tried their best 
everyday and done it all with a smile on their faces! 

Well done everyone, you smashed it! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mini Mission Award 

The nominees for our Mission award:  

Jane H (R) Logan C (Y2) 

Erin G (Y4)  Dean A (Y5) 

And the winners are…..   

Jane & Erin! 

Come and Pray 
Our next Come and Pray will take place at church on  

Sunday, 9th June. Please join us at the front of church at 
9.30am.  

We are looking for some children to  say some bidding 
prayers. Please let us know if your child is able to help.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pyjamarama!  
We have had a lovely day today celebrating Book Trust’s 
‘Pyjamarama Day!’  The children (and staff!) have loved 
spending the day in their PJs and we have raised £57.20, 

which will help children up and down the country to 
enjoy reading time . 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
INSET Day  

Just a reminder that Friday 24th May is an INSET day, 
therefore children’s last day of school for this half term 

in Thursday 23rd May.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tweak of the Week Award 

The nominees for our Tweak of the Week award: 

Theo P (LJs)  Isabelle P (Y2) 

Edward G (Y3) All of Year 6 

And the winners are…..    

All of Year 6!  


